
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary  2019 

Monday  Bank Holiday  

Tuesday Normal day in school 

Wednesday KS2 Drop in 3pm  

Thursday Y6 PGL meeting 6pm 

Friday 
Rev. Buckle Worship Time 

Closing date for Parent Forum ballots 

Great Barford C of E Primary  
   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship 

Stars of the week  

 
Owls: Riley & Maisie 

Puffins: Evelyn & Dylan 
Woodpeckers: Lola & Amelia 

Swans: Kitty, Annabelle & Chloe 
Kestrels: Vally & Courtney 

Falcons: Sofia & Kai  
Hawks: Matthew & Abbey 

Kites: Grace & Phoebe 
 

Summer term — 2019 Friday 3rd May 2019 

 
 
    

Robins:   Olivia 
Doves:  Aimee 
Owls: Zainab 
Puffins:  Jack 

Woodpeckers:  Darcy 
Swans:  Lucas 
Kestrels:  Mia 

Hawks:  Luke C 
Kites:  Rebecca   
Falcons:  Ryan 

Parent Forum 
The children brought home ballot forms for the Parent Forum on Friday. 

An email has been sent regarding the ballot and names of all the       
candidates for each class. 

The ballot closes at 9am on Friday 10th May. The votes will be counted 

by Mrs Pape, one of our parent representatives on the school Academy 
Council. A letter announcing all of the successful candidates will be sent 

via email during the week of 13th May. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Well done to  
Annabelle, Chloe 
and Kitty in Swans class for                
organising and completing their     
sponsored  silence to raise money for 
Great Ormond Street Hospital and the 
Little Princess Trust. It is lovely that so 
many of our children are 
giving their time and en-
ergy to support others, 

Safety on the roads  
There have been two incidents this 
week of children running out in the road 
in front of cars outside of the school.  
One was reported to us by a very shak-
en resident.  We have talked to the chil-
dren in assembly today; could you 
please regularly remind them at home 
about the  need to keep safe on roads.  

Y6 PGL Residential to Bawdsey Manor 
There will be a meeting for the children and 
parents/carers who are going to Bawdsey  
Manor in July on Thursday 9th May at 6pm.  

If you unable to make this meeting, we will 
e-mail you a copy of the information given. 

 
Academy Council 

Thank you to Mr Talbot and Mr Huntley for their applications to become 
parent representatives on our Academy Council. As there is only one 

vacancy there will be a ballot and all parents and carers will be eligible 

to vote. Ballot papers will be sent home via the children next week and 
the personal statements of the two candidates will be shared via email. 


